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HALF TERM 
Children finish school today for the half term break.  
School reopens on Tuesday 4th June. 
 
YEAR 5/6 SWIMMING 
Swimming lessons will start on Tuesday 4th June for 
Year 5/6 so they will need their swimming kits on 
the first day back after half term.  The dates for 
their lessons will be each morning from 4th to 7th 
June and 11th to 14th June. 
 
SPORTS DAY 
Sports Day will take place on Thursday 20th June in 
the morning, weather permitting, further details 
will be sent out after half term. 
 
WEEKLY AWARDS 
Congratulations to the following children who have 
received a weekly award from their class teacher. 
 
HEAD OF SCHOOL AWARD 
This week’s award goes to Sienna in Year 5 for 
always being helpful around school. 
 
KS1 PERSON OF THE WEEK – Amelia in Y1 for always 
being kind and respectful. 
KS2 PERSON OF THE WEEK – Issac in Y3 for being 
brave and embracing a new challenge every 
morning this week. 
 
PERSON OF THE WEEK 
Nursery – Damian for fantastic choosing activities 
to challenge himself. 
Reception – Isabella for showing kindness to others. 
Year 1 – Anca for showing a great understanding of 
sharing and grouping during Maths. 
Year 1/2 – Isla for great geography. 
Year 3/4 – Izzie for excellent shooting in netball. 
Year 4/5 –Alex for giving 100% in writing always. 
Year 5/6 – Charlotte for always bringing an upbeat 
and happy attitude. 
 
 
 
 

 
STAR PUPIL OF THE WEEK 
Reception – Hughie 
Year 1 – Frankie 
Year 1/2 – Fi 
Year 3/4 – Noah J 
Year 4/5 – Willow 
Year 5/6 – Anelia 
 
READER OF THE WEEK 
Reception – Alexander 
Year 1 – Sofia 
Year 1/2 – Ayo 
Year 3/4 –Sophie 
Year 4/5 – Patryk 
Year 5/6 – Cassie 
 
CLASS DOJO CHAMPION 
Reception – Hughie 
Year 1 - Peggy 
Year 1/2 - Alessio 
Year 3/4 –Lily R 
Year 4/5 –Alan 
Year 5/6 –Jack U 
 
TT ROCKSTAR AWARD 
Year 3/4 –Noah M, Harry El 
Year 5/6 – Olly and Trent 
 
BIRTHDAYS 
Many happy returns to Oliver in Y2, Nicole in Y1, 
Brenden in Y5, Frankie in Y1 and Evie in Y1 who 
celebrate their birthdays this week. 
 

SCHOOL PANTRY 

A reminder that our school pantry is open for 

anyone needing a helping hand – we have food, 

household, toiletry and clothing available.  Please 

contact the school office if you would like to visit  

the pantry. 
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DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
 

Friday 24th May School closes for half term 

Tues 4th June School opens 

Tues 11th June School photos 

Thurs 20th June Sports Day 

Friday 12th July Summer fair 

Friday 19th July School closes for Summer 
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